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DEPARTMENT OF AGRICULTURE
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20250

June 3, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR THE PRESIDENT
SUBJECT: P.L. 480 Rice

I would like to report on what has happened with the P.L. 480
rice program since you met with the Governors of Mississippi,
Louisiana and Arkansas in January and directed the agencies
involved with the P.L. 480 rice program to do everything
possible to attain our goal of programming 850,000 tons of
rice under P.L. 480 during the 1975/76 marketing year.

As a result of excellent cooperation from your staff and the
improved Executive Branch coordination made possible through -
the new Agricultural Policy Committee, I am happy to report
that we now expect to meet or perhaps slightly exceed our
original goal of 850,000 tons. Whether we exceed the goal
will depend ultimately on the quantity shipped to Indonesia
before the end of our crop year. We have encountered port
congestion in Indonesia in recent days and this may delay part
of the final 50,000 tons planned for that country.

I can assure you that American rice growers are grateful for
your leadership in this successful effort.

Since early January, we have included a total of 540,000 metric
tons of rice in ten new P.L. 480 agreements or amendments to
earlier agreements with Korea, Bangladesh, Portugal, Zaire,
Indonesia, Syria, Guinea and India.

As of this time, the U.S. Government has programmed the ship-
ment of 832,000 tons of P.L. 480 rice for the 1975/76 marketing
year. Only one program remains to be completed -- an amendment
to the earlier agreement with Indonesia for an additional
50,000 tons (or a total of 150,000 tons). The attached table
summarizes how we may exceed the 850,000 ton goal for the
1975/76 marketing year.

0f the programs concluded, we have issued purchase authorizations
for 777,000 tons. Of this total, the recipient countries have
purchased 673,000 tons. It is now anticipated that the

remaining purchase authorizations should be issued by June 10

and recipient countries should complete the remaining purchases
by June 25.
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As a result of P.L. 480 programming, our total rice exports in
1975/76 will be the second highest on record despite the loss
of the markets in Indochina, which before 1975 took about 20
percent of the total yearly American rice exports.

During this year we have also established a new commercial
market for U.S. rice in the Soviet Union. We expect the Soviets
to take about 65,000 tons of U.S. rice this year, thereby
becoming an important export market for our rice.

As a result of the improved export sales, the carryover stocks
of rice from our record 1975 crop will be less than expected.
This should enable us to get off to a good start under the new
rice legislation which takes effect with this year's crop.

EARL L. BUTZ é
Secretary .

Attachment



Title I Public Law 480
Status of Rice Programing - Fiscal Year 1976

Plus the Transitional Quarter (TQ)

(in thousands of metric tons)

FY 1976 Agreements
& TQ Signed
Country Allocation to Date
Bangladesh 240 240
Guinea ' 10 10
India 100 100
" Indonesia 150 100
Korea v o 200 200
Portugal 1/ 50 50
Syria 50 50
laire » 27 27
Subtotal 827 777
(Shipments from
FY 1975 carried into
FY 1976) 55 55
Total 88?2 832

Purchases
to

_Date

209
10
95
51

206
51
23
28

673

1/ Rice for Korea and Portuga]vis shown as milled rice

equivalent of brown rice programed and purchased, at

90 percent extraction rate.



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Governor Pryor:

Just a short note to follow-up on our meeting
at the White House last January on the P.L. 480
rice program,

In January, as you will remember, I directed
the agencies involved in the P.L. 480 rice
program to do everything possible to obtain
our goal of programming 850,000 tons of rice
under P.L. 480 during the 1975/76 marketing
year. Secretary Butz now reports that as of
this time, the U.S. Government has programmed
the shipment of 832,000 tons and that he ex-~
pects that we will achieve or slightly exceed
our goal,

I expect that the enclosed report to me from
Secretary Butz on this P.L. 480 rice program
would be of interest to you.

Sincerely,

The Honorable David Pryor
Governor of Arkansas
Little Rock, Arkansas 72201




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Cliff:

Just a short note to follow-up on our meeting
at the White House last January on the P.L. 480
rice program.

In January, as you will remember, I directed
the agencies involved in the P.L. 480 rice
program to do everything possible to obtain
our goal of programming 850,000 tons of rice
under P.L. 480 during the 1975/76 marketing
year. Secretary Butz now reports that as of
this time, the U.S. Government has programmed
the shipment of 832,000 tons and that he ex-
pects that we will achieve or slightly exceed
our goal.

I expect that the enclosed report to me from
Secretary Butz on this P.L. 480 rice program
would be of interest to you.

Sincerely,

/QTQORD(

—
RALD
Joyudd
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The Honorable Cliff Finch
Governor of Mississippi
Jackson, Mississippi 39205




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

Dear Governor Edwards:

Just a short note to follow-up on our meeting
at the White House last January on the P.L. 480
rice program.

In January, as you will remember, I directed
the agencies involved in the P.I.. 480 rice
program to do everything possible to obtain
our goal of programming 850,000 tons of rice
under P.IL. 480 during the 1975/76 marketing
year. Secretary Butz now reports that as of
this time, the U.S. Government has programmed
the shipment of 832,000 tons and that he ex-
pects that we will achieve or slightly exceed
our goal.

I expect that the enclosed report to me from
Secretary Butz on this P.L. 480 rice program
would be of interest to you.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Edwin W. Edwards e
Governor of Louisiana
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804




































